
 
 

Steering Committee Meeting 
March 11 , 2022 
ZOOM 4pm-5pm 

 
Steering Committee:   Michael Kerbow, Sheldon Trimble, Peter Belden, Jean Bogiages 
Absent:  Dianne Bates, JR Eppler, Kanwar Kelley, Steven Solomon, Patricia Fonseca, JD Beltran 
 

Notes 
1.  Review of project Status 

• Five bids have been received with the lowest lower than the engineer’s estimate.  Construction likely 

will not start until late summer 

• CCG Awards will be announced at the end of March or beginning of April.  GBD applies for the Vermont 

Walkway 

2. San Bruno Avenue  

• Once contractors are chosen and the amount of funding is known, Trent will let us know when Phase 2 

design can continue 

• The committee emphasizes that now is the time to work on San Bruno Avenue 

• Sheldon got an update from the VSS contact regarding a wall 

• Sheldon points out that San Bruno Avenue problems is what initiated the Potrero Gateway project, and 

we need to make sure San Bruno Avenue is addressed. 

3. Eco-Patch Direction 

• Cultural Landscape Foundation Tour April 19 - Field Collective and Public Works 

• Eco-Patch team is working on a consensus plan for the Vermont Hillside that is tied to the Walkway and 

to 17th Street 

4.  Vermont Hillside 

• NEEF grant application was made (Biodiversity Conservation Grant) - Application  finalists will be 

announced April 17 

• Working with Eco-Patch Team members (Noreen Eddie, Peggy, Dianne) to propose direction.   

• Julie reports that Public Works is considering what to do about the AAH  

5.  Signage  - It’s early to work on signage 

6. Action Items 

• Sheldon, Patricia and Jean will meet to discuss the Urban Greening grant to see if we can apply it to San 

Bruno Avenue 

• Michael will join Peggy and Jean on a tour of Glen Park Greenway and at a meeting with Eddie and 

Noreen regarding the Vermont Hillside. 


